
Good morning,  

 

I am writing to you to ask that you restore funding to the Mendocino County Fire Safety Council. They are a huge part 

of protecting our community from wildfire, and have done a tremendous job year after year supporting our 

community. Please do not take funding from them, if anything they need additional funding.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Chelsea Mills  

 


